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Summer Registration Is Live!

e Registration for Summer Programs can be found here:
https://lamorinda-lightning-lacrosse.leaguemanagement.uslacrosse.org/usl_users/usl_user

s/login
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&
Sumumer Camps 2027

Session 1 Session 2
X Uy 1215 . July 2629
\ Boys and Girls \ Boys and Girls
X 8u: 8am-12noon X 8u: 8am-12noon

X 10u-14u; 8am- 2pm R 10u-14u; 8am- 2pm
A\ Wilder Field 4 X Wilder Field 4



https://lamorinda-lightning-lacrosse.leaguemanagement.uslacrosse.org/usl_users/usl_users/login
https://lamorinda-lightning-lacrosse.leaguemanagement.uslacrosse.org/usl_users/usl_users/login

Boys Summer Travel Teams

Practices: June 16, 23, 30 July 7, 14, 21, 28
Location: Wilder Field 4

HS Grad Years; 2022, 2023, 2024, 2025

MS Grad Years: 2026, 2027, 2026

Toumenment, West Coast Showdown July 2-25, Sunnyvae, CA

Lamorinda Lacrosse is Hiring!

e We are hiring for summer camp staff and travel team coaches. Interested HS, College and
Post Collegiate coaches should apply here:https://forms.gle/tiMhGDX4dxBFwJEC6



https://forms.gle/tiMhGDX4dxBFwJFC6

THIS MONTH’s
Letters From Directors

From the Girls’ Director

The Lamo Girl's teams are happy to be back in action playing games, after returning to
competition after a year of practices and clinics. We are thrilled to have everyone back on the
field and getting game experience. The 14U are preparing for the next level of play, learning
about offensive movement and setting up plays. Our 12U are having fun getting better at all stick
skills and getting to work with Lamo Alumni, Emerson Bohlig and Grace Gebhardt, who both
were Senior Captains for their High School teams this spring. Our 10U are learning a love for
Lacrosse and honing in on their cradling and passing.

In May we are hosting a High School Girls Team, that has been practicing and playing
scrimmages. We are eager to continue at the high school level this summer, when we offer our
summer travel teams. We will have practices and games, as well as an end of summer
tournament for our middle school and high school teams. We will also have a drop in, high
school, pick up session weekly. See you on the field this Summer!

Jackie Pelletier



From the Boys’ Director

We Need To Play More Lacrosse!!

I am really excited about the club’s new direction of offering lax throughout the year. I believe
this will lead to a better experience on the field, and grow the game in our community. [
recommend that players participate in at least 2 of the 4 seasons offered. We still want you to be
a multisport athlete, but we do not want you to forget about your stick skills and lacrosse for
3/4ths of the year.

I hope to see all of you at a summer program! Summer camps and teams are a great way to gain
experience and improve skill. Lacrosse is just like video games, the more you play, the more XP
you earn and the more skills you unlock. Get out and play!

Colin Knightly

Follow Us On Instagram @Lamorindalax



